
Troop 97 
Scout Driving Policy 

 
Purpose 

To give Scouts and their parents guidance and direction when making choices about their son’s driving as it relates to 
Scouting in Troop 97. 
 

BSA Policy 
BSA prohibits Scouts from driving on any non-meeting outing. This includes campouts, service projects, summer camp, 
treks, and other activities that usually require a tour permit from BSA. 
 

Troop 97 Policy 
The troop committee urges parents and their Scouts to exercise great caution when deciding whether or not their son 
may drive to and from a Troop 97 meeting. While the troop cannot regulate the driving activities of Scouts while they are 
traveling to and from regular troop meetings, it is our suggestion that each family consider not allowing your son to drive 
with other Scouts in the vehicle on such occasions. 
 
Parking at meetings for Scouts who are allowed by their family to drive to and from meetings is limited to the area on 
the east (back) side of the church. This is intended to limit the access to vehicles during meetings and to keep young 
drivers away from the majority of vehicle and pedestrian traffic near the south entrance to the church. 
 
 
 


